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August, 2014
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),
We are pleased to have your child in our classroom this year. In order to guarantee your child and all the other students in the classroom the excellent learning experience they deserve, we will not tolerate any student stopping the teaching or learning process in our classrooms. Therefore, we are utilizing the following discipline plan:
Rules:
·         Be respectful (to teacher, peers, and school property)
·         Be responsible (follow directions, ask questions)
·         Be kind (to all others)
·         Be safe (use caution in all situations)
·         Be productive (work hard!)
Rewards for appropriate behavior:
·         Positive notes or phone calls home, praise, Rock Stars, special quarterly recognition, special activities, honor roll, student of the month, class celebrations, and most importantly…a sense of pride knowing that your child is a responsible and respectful person.
Consequences:
·       Verbal warning or reminder of rule
·       Conference with teacher and parent call
·      Conference with teacher, student, parent and Academic Interventionist
Supplies:
Students are expected to have 4 composition or spiral notebooks, pencils, highlighters, and zipper pouch.

We always welcome Kleenex boxes and hand sanitizer.
Thanks for your support,

Sixth Grade Teachers 
Ms. Gates rm 207
Mrs. Holguin rm 201
Mrs. Rogers rm 203
Mrs. Uribe rm 205
(520) 545-2800
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